
 

Do you have what it takes to save a life? 

 Your child does! 

Recently the students at Centralian Middle School took part in the St John Ambulance NT free First Aid in Schools 

Program. This program has been designed to meet our aim of making first aid accessible to all Territorians and what 

better place to start than with our children and youth.  

Students were enthusiastic and excited to share their first aid stories with us in class and we were just as eager to 

listen! Have you or your child ever used first aid skills as a result of learning first aid with St John?  

We’d love to hear from you. Send us your first aid stories and First Aid in Schools program feedback to: 

mark.ferguson@stjohnnt.asn.au . 

Inviting students, parents, teachers and principals to take part… all submissions will go into a draw to win a St John 

Ambulance First Aid Kit.* Good Luck!!! 

Do you have what it takes to save a life? 

Now it’s your turn! 

To find out more,  to register for a first aid course or to bring your first aid kit up to date visit our website 
www.stjohnnt.org.au or call 1300 ST JOHN. 

*Terms and Conditions apply and can be found on our website 
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